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Duy Tan University paid a visit to police organizations in Danang city

On the occasion of celebrating the 60th founding anniversary of the people's police (19/08/1945 – 19/08/2005), the delegation of Duy Tan University includes: Dr Duong Lan-Vice Rector of DTU, representatives of Administrative Office, Students Affairs Office, Trade Union and Party Committee paid a visit and presented gifts to police organizations in Danang city.
 
The gifts from the Vice-Rector expressed the deep thankfulness and gratitude to the People’s Police Forces. In respond to this profound feeling, the policemen also sent the best wishes to DTU’s Board of Governors as well as all the teachers and staff over the school. It is hoped that the cooperation between police forces and Duy Tan University will be maintained and enhanced,  promoting the protection of social order and regional  security.
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